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Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

From: Nizam, Ahmer [nizama@wsdot.wa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2008 8.56 AM
To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Cc: JCFLYNN@up.com; detrombl@up.com
Subject: RE: LED's at Ice Harbor

Kathy,

Based on UPRR's acknowledgement that the SR-124 Ice Harbor Dam grade crossing LED Retrofit can be completed by
June 2009, | request WUTC's approval of an extension for this project. | appreciate all of your assistance and guidance.

Ahmer

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [mailto:khunter@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Thursday, August 21, 2008 8:20 AM

To: Nizam, Ahmer '

Subject: RE: LED's at Ice Harbor

Hi Ahmer,

Are you comfortable sending an e-mail to me requesting an extension of the project? The project completion
date expired June 30, 2008.

Thanks - Kathy

From: Nizam, Ahmer [mailto:nizama@wsdot.wa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, August 06, 2008 4:07 PM

To: Hunter, Kathy (UTC)

Cc: John C. Flynn/UPC

Subject: RE: LED's at Ice Harbor

Kathy,

| received a verbal acknowledgement from UPRR that the signal upgrade at Ice Harbor Dam can be completed by UPRR
by June 2009. Could you please advise as to the level of documentation that you would need in order to hold the funds
until then?

Thank you.

Ahmer

From: Hunter, Kathy (UTC) [mailto:khunter@utc.wa.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2008 9:16 AM

To: Nizam, Ahmer

Subject: LED's at Ice Harbor

Hi Ahmer,

We're evaluating our approved GCPF projects to see if any might not be a go. Have you heard back from
UPRR on whether the upgrades at Ice Harbor could be completed by June 20097

Thanks - Kathy



